
 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) UPATE - MARCH 19, 2020 

Augusta Recyclers has been monitoring the current COVID-19 situation and want to let all our customers know as of 

today we do not anticipate any disruptions to our service and will continue to be open from 8am to 5pm Mon thru Sat. 

Augusta has implemented the following procedures: 

 any employee that has been out of country or shows any symptoms related to COVID-19 must do a mandatory 

14 day self quarantine and cannot return to work until they have been symptom free for 14 days. 

 all employees have been directed to wash hands regularly. 

 all employees have been directed to try and maintain a minimum 2 meter distance from customers and/or 

other employees. 

 constant disinfecting of any items or equipment that has any contact with customers . ie debit machines/door 

knobs etc. 

Augusta would like all customers entering the facility to adhere to the following: 

 if you are showing any symptoms for COVID-19 (Fever,cough, difficulty breathing) or sick in any way stay home 

and self isolate for 14 days. 

 if you have just travelled out of the country in the last 7 days, stay home and self isolate for 14 days. 

 when in the yard and out of your vehicle try and maintain a 2 meter buffer from anyone else. 

 Please pay by Debit or Credit Card.  

  

Thank you and stay safe 


